
 
Product Information Bulletin 7/28/08 

Oneida  H13 and C13 Condenser Color Change 
 
Our vendor for Oneida Condensers (C13181VARR to C13601VARR) and Heat Pumps (H13181VARR to 
C13601VARR) has changed the color of the jacket supplied with the unit. The new color is grey/green 
identified as Dark Green (figure 1). The existing color is white/beige identified as White (figure 2). For the 
2008 season ECR will have a mixture of both colors during this transition.   
 
How do I identify the color of the unit when it is in the box? 
The color of the unit is printed on all four sides of the box, circled in red on the images below. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Are there any other changes to the unit? 
No, the only change is the color of the unit. All other features and components remain unchanged. 
 
When will the new color units start shipping? 
Dark Green units have been received and will ship as required.  
 
I have additional questions?  
Please contact our customer service staff at 800-325-5479. 
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